
 

Memorandum 
 
Memorandum No:  23-035 
 
Date: March 1, 2023 
 
To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners  
 
From: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
Re: City Webpage for Large Projects and Partnerships 
 

 
In an effort to keep our neighbors informed of current and upcoming major projects and 
Public-Private Partnerships (P3s), City staff has created a website which includes detailed 
information on these projects.  
 
The site can be found at: fortlauderdale.gov/majorprojects. The purpose of the site is to 
provide ample awareness of the City’s work on behalf of our neighbors, including the 
timeline, scope and costs associated with each.  
 
The ultimate goal will be to create a space for community engagement. Additional 
features will be added in the future to encourage ongoing discourse from neighbors for 
their feedback and input.  
 
 
c:  Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
 Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager 
 D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 

Greg Chavarria (Mar 1, 2023 05:09 EST)
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